5-26-17 RDWG Meeting Minutes

1. Voltage Communication
The chair brought up a passage from Protocol 8.1.1.2.1.4 which alluded to a requirement that voltage capabilities on the RARF be referenced to the voltage profiles for each resource.  The group was in consensus to refer the matter to the ROS, requesting that the OWG review the language.
The OWG discussed the issue at their June 28th meeting, and determined that it was not applicable to the RARF.

2. RRGRR014 IA Review and Final Recommendation
THE RDWG reviewed the Impact Analysis, and was in consensus to recommend approval of RRGRR014 and the associated Impact Analysis.

3. RARF v5.4 Status Review
[bookmark: _GoBack]The RDWG received an update from ERCOT on the status of the RARF v5.4 rollout.  It was noted that there were several issues with the Business Validation Rules identified by market participants, and those observations were reviewed and addressed based on ERCOT review.
